
Following our previous Newsflash that NUPSAW, together with other SAFTU unions, were re-
moved from the Public Health and Social Development Sectoral Bargaining Council (PHSDSBC)
for allegedly misrepresenting our membership, we are now happy to report that NEHAWU has
swallowed their pride and move that the item on Verification of Membership in the PHSDSBC
be removed permanently from the agenda of the Council and that they will declare a dispute
instead. 

We were supported by PSA and DENOSA and the Employer suddenly distanced themselves
from the matter.

It was not surprising of the Employer, but it was expected that they did not want the humilia-
tion suffered by NEHAWU. We now expect the  General  Secretary of the PHSDSBC to reinstate
his letter of the 18 June 2018 wherein he admitted NUPSAW acting together with the SAFTU
unions. 

NEHAWU has since referred a frivolous and vexatious dispute in this regard to the Council.

Thanks for all the support this far.

Success Mataitsane
NUPSAW General Secretary             Date: 19 /11/2018
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